
 

 

 

 

The Japan Youth Collective is a programme of activities for young people aged 16-19 years old who 
are interested in Japan, run by the Japan Society. Applicants under 18 years old are required to submit 
this document with their application. 

Full name of applicant 
 
 
Full name of parent/guardian Relationship to participant 

  
 

Parent/guardian contact email Parent/guardian phone number 
 
 

 

Participation in the Japan Youth Collective programme:  
 
I. is for a total period of approximately 8-months and involves working collaboratively with a group 
of other young people aged 16-19, as well as Japan Society staff and its professional partners.  

II. requires The Japan Society staff to send relevant notifications and communicate with participants 
via agreed the channel(s) (email, text message or Zoom or telephone call).  

III. requires travel to in-person meetings in central London (at least twice per month) and responsibility 
for making suitable travel arrangements lies with the participant and/or their parent/guardian. 
  
By signing below, I confirm that I understand the above and I give permission for my child/dependant 
to participate in the application and selection process for the Japan Youth Collective project. If their 
application is successful, I give permission for my child/dependant to participate in the programme 
and agree to contact the Japan Society with any concerns about them taking part.   
 
Parent/guardian signature Date 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

About: The Japan Society is a not-for-profit organisation and the leading independent body in the United 
Kingdom dedicated to the enhancement of the British-Japanese relationship since 1891 and to promoting 
Japanese education in the UK.    

Safeguarding policy: The Japan Society believes that we have a responsibility to promote the welfare of 
all young people participating in its education activities. All Japan Society staff and collaborative partners 
agree to adhere to the Japan Society’s safeguarding policy and professional code of conduct.   

Privacy policy: At The Japan Society, we are committed to protecting your privacy. We do not share your 
information with other companies and businesses for marketing purposes.   

Please see our safeguarding policy here: www.japansociety.org.uk/safeguardingpolicy. 
Please see our privacy policy here: www.japansociety.org.uk/privacypolicy. 
If you wish to make a request or have any questions, please contact education@japansociety.org.uk.  
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